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MADISON - Wisconsin health advocacy groups are planning to hold a tele-press  conference
within hours of the Supreme Court releasing its decision on health  reform later this month. The
law is officially known as the Affordable Care Act,  and is sometimes referred to as ObamaCare.

    
    -  WHO: Representatives from the Wisconsin Alliance for Women's Health,  Wisconsin
Alliance for Retired Americans, Wisconsin Council on Children and  Families, and Know Your
Care Wisconsin.   
    -  WHAT: Tele-press conference to discuss impact of Supreme Court  decision on
Wisconsin citizens.   
    -  WHEN: 1pm the day the Court decision is released (we will confirm  time that day)   
    -  WHERE: Call-in information will be provided the day of the  decision.  

  

For more about the health reform law, visit  www.healthcare.gov . Some of  its impact in
Wisconsin can be found at  ww
w.healthcare.gov/law/resources/wi.html
.
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